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Dear Louise 
 
Support for a second Australian representative association joining FIG 

We are aware that Consulting Surveyors National (CSN), an Australian industry body representing land and 
cadastral survey companies, has applied to you for full membership of FIG.  Geospatial Council of Australia did 
have some concerns about equity in terms of how many members they actually pay for, but subject to those 
concerns being satisfactorily addressed we do support in principle their membership application. 

In supporting this application we acknowledge that it is in the interests of FIG and for all surveyors in Australia to 
be part of the international professional body representing surveyors.  This does provide an opportunity for more 
surveyors to experience being part of a global community of like minded professionals drawing on knowledge 
from the global community to solve important issues affecting our professions.  It is also clearly in the interests of 
FIG to increase its memberships which we strongly support.  We do hope that it will drive more Australian 
delegates to all future FIG events.  

 

Yours sincerely 
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